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At the official opening of the renewed SickKids

Eye Clinic. Volunteers and staff celebrated the

completion of this world class clinic. A-2 Lions
October 22, 2014 sponsored the equipment for Eye Lane #1.

, Way to go A-2 and our LCIF foundation.
Jim Rohrbach

Past District Governor, A-2
Lions Clubs International PCC Bradd Anderson

Dear Past District Governor Rohrbach:

Thank you for the final report that was recently submitted concerning the grant made to your
district to equip Pediatric Ophthalmology Dept.

I was most pleased to read of the excellent results of this project and commend all those Lions
who were involved in providing this very necessary and vital report. The grant application file is
now considered complete,

Please keep in mind that through articles in THE LION Magazine, LCIF slide/video presentations
and promotional literature, an opportunity exists to promote the work of the Lions of your district
in conjunction with LCIF. Therefore, please be sure to send to the foundation reports on future
activities with your district's project for possible use in these publications. We especially
appreciate receiving photographs of individuals benefiting from the project.

On behalf of the LCIF Board of Trustees, may [ extend our very best wishes for the continued
success of your service programs.

@79

Barry J. Palmer
Chairperson, LCIF Board of Trustees

Sincerely,
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ce; D. Bradd Anderson, Past Council Chairperson MD-A (?ye, ,/()1/1() 7 _ .9 [/’JO,,,,,O,.()(/
Allen Snider, Past District Governor A-2
Rebecca Daou, LCIF Executive Administrator
KaSondra Byrd, Manager, LCIF Humanitarian Programs

WE CARE. WE SERVE. WE ACCOMPLISH.





